
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

18th February 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Joseph & Talia  

Cotswold: Elseigh & Han Han 

Swaledale: Aidan & Charlie 

Teeswater: James-Thomas & Holly 

Dalesbred: Jacob & Bridget 

 

Dorset Downs:  Oscar & Evie 

Oxford:  Jessica & Zakir  

Cheviot:  Ellie & Brodie 

Herdwick: Lila & Lexii 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

COVID REMINDER 
In line with Government guidance, if your child has a high temperature, cough or loss of taste or smell, they MUST undergo a 
PCR test before coming back to school. Please call the school office if you need clarification.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you may know, I have been in school over the last few weeks.  It is wonderful to be 

back again, and would like to thank the entire staff team at Parish for everything they 

have done.   

You will be pleased to know that there has been a significant drop in Covid-19 cases 

over the past few weeks. After the half-term break,  and providing cases stay low, we will 

be removing any remaining Covid restrictions in school.   

I hope you have a restful break and look forward to seeing you next half term. 

Best wishes, 

Lucy Peberdy 

Reporting a Child’s Absence 

If your child is unable to attend school please let us know by 9am.  

Call the school on 01756 793314 and select Option 1 to leave a message giving your child’s 

name and a basic description of any illness and symptoms. If messages are sent to 

individual teachers they can get missed due to staff absence. If you have ordered a meal 

for your child then please cancel it before 9am on the School Grid website or you may get 

charged. 



Around school this week 

There has been lots of printing work being 

done throughout the school this half term. 

Some classes have been making prints 

inspired by Andy Warhol, others have been 

working together to make block-printed 

wallpaper. Cotswold class have been 

creating monoprints finished off with 

watercolours, inspired by the work of the 

artist Paul Klee. Parish is looking very 

colourful at the moment. 

In Maths Dorset Downs have 

been collecting information 

to be represented in 

pictograms. In PE they have 

been learning and practising 

ball skills. 

Cheviot class have been 

writing and illustrating 

guides for survival in 

the Amazon Rainforest. 

Next term they hope to 

be able to share them 

with their reading 

partners in KS1. 

In maths Suffolk class have 

been looking at measuring 

volume while in science 

they have been continuing 

to look at floating and 

sinking and have been 

busy building boats. 
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